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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jim Shaw <jim@shawhomes-utah.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 3:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Gentlemen,

Please note that myself and the four members of our trading team are
against regulation of retail forex.

Thanks,

Jim Shaw
Utah, USA


